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September 8, 2014 
 
To: Robert R. Gagan 
 President, State Bar of Wisconsin 
 
Re: Rule Petition 13-16, Petition to Amend Wis. Stat. § 887.24 
 
Dear Mr. Gagan:   
 
I am assisting the Wisconsin Supreme Court with its consideration of rule petition 13-16 filed by 
the Wisconsin Judicial Council and scheduled for public hearing on September 29, 2014.   
 
I write in response to your September 8, 2014 letter advising the court that this matter will be 
considered at the September 19 Board of Governors meeting and requesting the Wisconsin 
Supreme Court review any comments or formal position the State Bar may have after a formal 
vote.  The court requests that you submit any comments, in writing, no later than the close of 
business on Monday, September 22, 2014.  If you have comments or concerns, please don’t 
hesitate to contact me at (608) 261-6642 or julie.rich@wicourts.gov. 
 
Yours very truly, 
/s/ 
Julie Anne Rich 
Supreme Court Commissioner 
 
cc: Chief Justice Shirley S. Abrahamson 
 Justice Ann Walsh Bradley 
 Justice N. Patrick Crooks 
 Justice David T. Prosser, Jr. 
 Justice Patience Drake Roggensack 
 Justice Annette Kingsland Ziegler  
 Justice Michael J. Gableman 
 


